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McCarthy, Miriam _____

" From: BOB TAYLOR [drbobtaylor_
14 July 2004 10:06 -
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Sent:
To: miriam.mccarthy

Subject: Fwd: RE: hyponatraemia....... again

LA, -

RE:
ponatraemia......, ag:; -
Here 1s a response from Stephen Playfor. I think we

should hold off on any amendments until the NPSA
decision 1s published.
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I have done a literature review and have found some
interesting papers as well as those u sent me.

b I'11 keep in touch

Note: forwarded message attached.
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McCarthy, Miriam_

From: | Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester [Stephen,PIayfor
Sent: 11 July 2004 08:17 | |

To: BOB TAYLOR |

Subject: RE: hyponatraemia....... again

Bob

On Thursday I spoke to Gale Pearson, he is part of some paediatric
advisory board to the NPSA, which met last week to consider a draft
proposal of mine restricting the availability of 4%dex/0.18%saline. They
have apparently endorsed the suggestion and the NPSA have decided to
take 1t on as a priority. This is all 2nd hand reporting so far I'm
afraid, I'll let you know harder facts as and when.

Best wishes (met Stephen McLaughlin last week; he's a fan of yours)

Steve

~~~~~ Original Message-----

From: BORB TAYLOR [mailto:drbobtaylor_
| 09 July 2004 11:51 |

;Sent:

To: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester
Subject: hyponatraemia....... again

1 have been asked to review and update'the Northern
Treland "Prevention of Hyponatraemia Guidelines?".

I was wondering if you had made (or are anticipating)
any progress with the NPSA on this matter.

Thanx -

bob

Do you Yahoo!?
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McCarthy, Miriam

Erom: McCarthy, Miriam
Sent: 09 July 2004 10:19
To: 'Bob Tayior’
Subject: RE: hyponatraemia

Bob,

Thanks. | have also been in touch with Steven Palyfor and have forwarded some posters.

| think a2 meeting will be needed but first thought that given the noliday season, initial comments may be best
obtained by email. Pernaps then if | ammend the guidance in light of comments, a small group could meet
and agree the exact wording etc. Happy to meet with you, and other SBHSC colleagues, next week if there is
anything in particular you would like to see changed. | would like this done ASAP
| | will be on Ieéve 16th July - 10th August
B éMiriam
————— Original Message-----
From: Bob Taylor [mai
Hi M,
H, Good to hear from you, even if itwas the dreaded hyponat business.
' would be delighted to look at this again. Dr Steve Playfor an PICU consuitant in Manchester was
corresponding with me a whila ago. He was hopeful that he could persuade the NPSA 1o put a "ban" on
hypotonic fluids. | will contact him to see how he is progressing and pe in touch. |s there any plan for a
meeting?? s there a deadline??
thanx
f_’ﬁ
bob
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